
ISSUED:  October 31, 2022 

   
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

 
OF OREGON 

 
LC 79 

 
In the Matter of  
 
NORTHWEST NATURAL GAS 
COMPANY, dba NW NATURAL,  
 
2022 Integrated Resource Plan. 

  
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF 
SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING 

 

 
Today NW Natural informed the PUC that it will not have personnel available to present its 
IRP to the Commission on November 1, 2022, as currently scheduled. Without NW Natural's 
presentation, the PUC must reschedule the special public meeting to a new date, which will 
be selected later this week. The November 1, 2022 Special Public Meeting in LC 79 is 
canceled.  

Dated this 31st day of October, 2022, at Salem, Oregon. 

 
 

Megan W. Decker 
_____________________ 

Chair 

Letha Tawney 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

Mark R. Thompson  
______________________ 

Commissioner 
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